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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Public Hearing and Site Visit for the proposed Infanta Nickel Project of Macroasia
Corporation

1 message

eia <eia@emb.gov.ph> Mon, Sep 19, 2022 at 12:20 AM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Jason Paolo Esguerra <jason_esguerra@emb.gov.ph>

Hi Sir/Ma'am,

Good day.

In line with the application of the Macroasia Corporation for the Environmental Compliance Certificate for
the proposed Infanta
Nickel Project , we would like to invite your representative to attend the Public Hearing
and site visit scheduled on October 5, 2022.

Thank you very much.

Regards,

Environmental
Impact Assessment and Management Division

ENVIRONMENTAL
MANAGEMENT BUREAU - CENTRAL OFFICE

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines
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